December 11, 2003

Lawrence Kogan

U.SVIETNAM

TRADE COUNCIL

EDUCATION FORUM

National Foreign Trade Council
1625 K Street, NW, Suite 200
Washingron, DT 200360

Dear Mr. Kogan,

On behalf of the U.S.- Vietnam Trade Council Education Forum, we would like to thank
you and your colleagues for meeting with the TBT delegation from Vietnam. The discussion
and information provided will be very useful in their efforts for the BTA implementation
and WTO accession. We appreciate the important contribution you made to their visit.

Thank you again, and we look forward to working with you in the future.

Sincerely,

UM

-

Thuy-Dung Ngo

Program Director, U.S. — Vietnam Trade Council

WASHINGTON, DC

International Center

731 Lighth Street, SE
Washinglon, DC 20003

TeL 202.547.3800 rax 202.546.5248

HANOI

Press Club, Suite 602

59A Ly Thai To Street

Hanoi

TeL 844.936.1700 rax 844.936.1701

HO CHI MINH CITY

New World Business Center, Suite 3°
76 Le Lai Street, District 1

Ho Chi Minh City

Tee 848.824.3651 rax 848.824.3716



